Governor J. Kevin Stitt



Be it resolved this Governor's Commendation is hereby presented in memory of

Ulysses S. Grant

On behalf of the State of Oklahoma, I am pleased to celebrate the 200th birthday of General and President Ulysses S. Grant. This occasion presents an opportunity to educate Oklahomans and all Americans about Grant's contributions to the nation, both military and political. His continued dedication and commitment to the betterment of our nation has benefitted generations. I encourage Oklahomans to celebrate the memory of President Ulysses S. Grant, to further education on his life and legacy, and to advance the highest principles of service to country he embodied.

Date April 27, 2022

J. Kevin Stitt Governor of Oklahoma